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Head Start Monthly Director’s Report for December  2013
Federal Head Start requires grantees to provide our TRUSD Board of Trustees monthly program implementation reports including: narrative highlights, enrollment report, meals report, special education report, and fiscal report.  The narrative highlights include thumbnail descriptions of activities occurring each month in one or more of the component areas including any major program changes.
Attached are the monthly program implementation reports for December 2013.  
If you need additional information, please contact Sara Haycox, Director, Early Childhood Education – Child Development, at 566-1600, ext 50400.


